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Historic Gloucester is published by The Gloucester Historical Society.   It is intended as a 

Newsletter to members of the Society to provide interesting articles on Gloucester’s past and to 

keep them informed of new acquisitions by the Museum, publications available, upcoming 

events and other items of general interest.  Comments and suggestions regarding the Newsletter 

are always welcome. 
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Cover Photo:  

 Our cover photo shows an old shanty which was built in the 1830’s near Green’s 

Creek.  It has board and batten covering. The photo is from the book “Carleton Saga” by 

Harry and Olive Walker (see article on page 9).  

THE GLOUCESTER HISTORICAL SOCIETY 

IS HAPPY TO ANNOUNCE 

THAT ITS HISTORY ROOM WILL BE  OPEN TO THE PUBLIC 

EACH THURSDAY FROM 10:00 A.M. to 3:00 P.M. 

BETWEEN MAY 1 AND OCTOBER 23, 2013, 

OR BY APPOINTMENT 

 

LOCATION: 4550B BANK STREET (AT LEITRIM ROAD) 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATON 

Contact Robert Serré at 613-749-0607 or  bob.rosealine@gmail.com 




